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Senator Curry Representative Gere and housing board members.I support bill 1765 
and see similarities to bill 1723. The big difference I see is in oversight. 1765 says 
towns do it.1723 say Manufactured housing Board.I think towns doing oversight is 
not the correct approach. There are so many different forms of town government such 
as city manager,city council,selectmen,etc.It will lead to various ways of doing things 
and causing a legal nightmare where methods of oversight will be used against each 
other to prove points. The best solution is one method for all oversight to be done 
with one standard.That puts the the Manufactured housing board front and center but 
like I said. Just my opinion


